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Circular 037-2022 

 

                                                     23 May 2022 

 

     Dear Residents, 

 

Safety and security withing the Village: 

Following on my communication of 19 May 2022 concerning two thefts in the Village. 

We can now confirm that SAPS has been to lift the fingerprints we have identified. 

We have compiled an extensive list of staff and contractors who had access to the Village 
during the incidents time frames. Through watching CCTV footage, we have been able to 
narrow down the list of suspects, who will be questioned and polygraphed. 

We remain committed to getting to the bottom of these two incident and will keep you updated 
as we make progress. 

Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 

 


